
P.T.F.A. NEWSLETTER 2014 

 

Happy New Year from all at the PTFA and we hope you have a fun packed 2014! 

 

DISCO 

 

October saw the start of the PTFA events for the year. 

 

All the children had a fun time and thanks to all those who came and supported the event. 

 

This event raised around £160.00, Thank You. 

 

CHRISTMAS FAIR 

 

November saw the Christmas fair and grotto. All the children who attended the grotto 

had a magical time. 

 

The Christmas stalls all proved popular and many lovely crafts were made and taken 

home. 

 

A big thank you to everyone who supported this event and thanks to the staff and PTFA 

members who ran stalls and helped with the big set up! 

 

This event raised around £800.00 after deductions, which again deserves a big thank you 

to you all. 

 

ST ELIZABETH'S SCHOOL BREAKFAST WITH SANTA 

 

December saw the popular breakfast with Santa return - and all the children who 

attended had a lovely time having breakfast and then having time with Santa in his 

grotto and receiving a gift from him. 

 

Thanks to everyone who helped at this event which raised around £150.00 after 

deductions. 

 

A BIG THANK YOU TO SANTA FOR LENDING US TWO OF HIS HELPERS 

TO MAN THE CHRISTMAS FAIR, GROTTO AND OUR BREAKFAST WITH 

SANTA GROTTO - BOTH WERE FANTASTIC SANTAS! 

 

FORTHCOMING EVENTS 
 

DISCO 

 

Monday 3 February 2014 will see our New Year Disco.  

 

Tickets will be £1.50 per child, KS1 from 6.00pm - 7.00pm and KS2 7.15pm - 8.15pm. 



 

As always we need helpers to man the tuck shop - if you would like to help please leave 

your contact details at the office and I will contact you. 

 

SURVIVAL CAMP! 

 

Some of the PTFA and teaching staff are planning a fund raiser with a difference! We 

are hoping to take a camping trip to Wales in early April to raise sponsorship for the 

school council to spend on what the children would like in school. 

 

After half term we will be sending out a request for sponsorship, please give generously 

to this event as parents and teachers will be giving up their weekend to raise funds for 

your children. 

 

P.T.F.A. MEETING 

 

Please see the weekly school newsletter for the date and time of the PTFA meeting. This 

meeting will be at 3.15pm.  Children will be welcome to come along and there will be 

refreshments for the children and parents.  

 

If anyone has any fundraising ideas please let me know - we are always looking for new 

ways to raise money for your children.   

 

If you have an idea but cannot attend the meeting please leave a note at the office 

addressed to Mrs McDonald-Hollis. 

 

 


